
David Hummel 

I have been a Co-opted governor since October 2017. I 
was previously a parent governor and also many years 
ago attended Banks Road myself.  My daughter attended 
Banks Road and my other daughter will attend in the 
future.  All of this involved in ensuring the school goes 
from strength to strength. I have a 20 year career in 
commercial management and I hope to be able to use the 
skills. In addition to the Full Governing board, I sit as vice-
chair on the Pupils and Personnel Committee. I also hold 
special responsibilities towards GDPR. 

I can confirm that I don’t have any additional business 
interests which may conflict with the school. 

 


